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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Planning Board of 

the Town of Brunswick at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 4, 2017, at the Brunswick Town Hall, 336 

Town Office Road, Brunswick, New York, to review the site plan application submitted by 

Rosenblum Development Corporation for property located at 850 Hoosick Road.  The Applicant 

seeks to construct a 2-story, 66,300 square foot indoor storage facility at this site.  Copies of the 

application and supporting documents are available at the Brunswick Town Hall, and are available 

for public inspection during regular business hours.  All interested persons will be heard at the public 

hearing.   

 
DATED:  April 21, 2017 

     Brunswick, NY 
 

THE PLANNING BOARD OF THE  
TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 
By: Russell Oster, Chairman 
 


